
 

 

 

November 9, 2022 

Dear Mason Families, Staff, and Community: 

Mason Consolidated Schools thanks those who were able to go to the polls to consider our non-
homestead millage. As mentioned before, the State requires all school districts to periodically 
seek voter approval of the non-homestead property tax levy to ensure we receive the full funding 
amount per student that we are eligible to receive. 

The failing millage result will certainly present a new challenge to the district. Our mission is to 
ensure our students achieve their highest potential through a learner-centered education. 
Although we will be evaluating aspects of our operations, we will do our best to ensure it has the 
least amount of impact on teaching and learning. 

We will continue to build partnerships and support for Mason Consolidated Schools and will 
remain focused on providing the best opportunities and environment for our students, staff, and 
community. 

Respectfully, 

 
Kelli A. Tuller 
Superintendent 

 
 

 


